NTEU


NTEU strongly opposes H.R. 2114.

The Reducing the Size of the Federal Government Through Attrition Act of 2011, introduced by Rep. Darrell Issa (R-Calif.), seeks to cut the federal workforce size by 10 percent by 2015 by requiring only one new hire for every three federal employees who leave government. Cutting the federal workforce in this way will result in fewer food safety inspections, less protection of our retirement savings and investments, less secure points of entry in our country, more safety concerns for the traveling public, and reduced services for our taxpayers, including the elderly and the disabled. In addition, the bill opens up a loophole that would allow costly private contractors to be hired in place of dedicated federal employees. Today’s federal workforce is already significantly smaller than in previous decades and cutting it even further is a bad idea for the American people.
For more information go to www.nteu.org 
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